
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 5YP 99.3% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 93.8%. 

Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.1% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

5YP 99.3% 

5SP 96.6% 

3C 95.7% 

3S 95.5% 

4B 95.2% 

RM 94.7% 

6W 94.5% 

2B 94.3% 

4I 93.5% 

RC 93.2% 

6J 92.3% 

1A 91.7% 

1D 90.3% 

2G 85.7% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 27
th

 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

             

We are receiving a significant number of calls 

from residents with regards to parking issues 

particularly on Rossefield road. Please can you 

make sure that you do not park across peoples 

drives and please keep the zig zag area clear. 

The community PCSO’s will be monitoring the 

situation closely. Please help us to keep the 

access to school safe. Thankyou 

Upcoming events! 

Monday 30
th

 January – Performance of Alice in Wonderland 

Friday 3
rd

 February – NSPCC Numbers Day 

Tuesday 7
th

 February – Safer Internet Day  

Thursday 9
th

 February – Year 2 Skipton Castle Trip 

Friday 10
th

 February – 4I Class Assembly 

Friday 10
th

 February – School closes for half term 

Monday 20
th

 February - School Opens 8.35am 

                                      

M&M LONDON 

THEATRE COMPANY 

On Monday the 30
th

 January the London 

theatre company will be in school to deliver the 

theatrical performance of Alice in Wonderland 

followed by workshops for classes in KS2. 

This is paid for through funds raised by the 

Parents Association to support with curriculum 

enrichment. The children get so much from the 

performance and there is follow up work 

completed in class. Thankyou to our parents for 

enabling this to happen and we look forward to 

sharing the experience with the children. 

UNIFORM 

We are beginning to see an increase in variation 

in Uniform. Please note the uniform is grey 

trousers or skirt, white polo shirt and red 

cardigan or sweater with the school logo. 

Fleeces with the school logo are also an option. 

Please note children should wear only black 

school shoes or trainers. Pumps must be worn 

indoors.                                           

On PE days it is a white T-Shirt, black Joggers, 

Black hoodie and Black trainers.  

PARKING  

 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

LJ in Year 3C for amazing Writing!!  
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